
 
8 September 2021  
  
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 

Year 1 Parents September Welcome Event 

 I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to the above event to be held on Monday 20th 
September 6.00pm in our 4th floor Lecture Theatre, at Dixons Sixth Form Academy, Douglas Mills, 
Bradford, BD5 0JD. 
 
Studies in education consistently find that parental involvement is one of the top contributing factors to 

children’s success in education. The parents’ information evening will be an opportunity for you to have a 

look around the academy and for us to meet you and tell you more about what student life will be like for 

your son or daughter whilst they study with us. 

 

It is our expectation, as part of the three-way-partnership between home, College and student, that all 

parents/carers will make every effort to attend the evening. Please complete the form below to confirm 

your attendance. 

 

I look forward to meeting you on Monday 20th September, and working together over the next two years 

to secure outstanding results for our young people.  

The evening will consist of a presentation followed by a Question and Answer session. The following 
panel will be presenting:- 

 Mark Rothery, Principal – An overview of the College 
 Carly Teale, Senior Vice Principal - High expectations and high achievement 
 Sadeia Afzal, Vice Principal - Progress and pastoral support 
 Darren Heaton – Year 1 Residential 

 
We would like to make the evening as relevant as possible to you, if you have any questions you would 
like us to answer please use this form to share it with us.  
 
https://forms.office.com/r/Hdh96TQyTi 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Sadeia Afzal 

Vice Principal Student Progress 

https://forms.office.com/r/Hdh96TQyTi

